
 

 

3rd July 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

Re: Wider re-opening of secondary schools for KS3 (w/b 13th July 2020) 

 

You will be aware from recent government announcements that secondary schools partially reopened 

in June to some Year 10 and Year 12 students, allowing for some face-to-face contact with teachers to 

support their remote learning. It has since been announced that secondary schools have additional 

flexibility to provide a face to face session for students in KS3 before the end of term. 

 

The majority of students have done so well with their remote learning and many have also enjoyed 

attending their first remote lessons. However, we also know that some students would benefit from 

having the opportunity to safely come into school. 

 

We have sent out a survey to our KS3 families; thank you so much to those of you who replied.  We 

are currently finalising our plans to offer a session with the tutor group for those students who have 

indicated that they would like to come in and you will receive further details next week. 

 

Whilst it has been a very unsettling time for us all, I want to reassure you that we have done everything 

we can to make sure we’re ready to receive some KS3 students and that their safety and well-being 

remains our number one priority. 

 

I hope that you continue to stay healthy and keep safe. 

 

Best regards, 

 

K. Heard 

 

Mrs K Heard 

Headteacher 

 

 


